
NEW APPLE
CORPS ROBOTICS
OPEN HOUSE
FIRST® Robotics Team 93: NEW Apple Corps is gearing
up for its annual Open House, an opportunity for
students to showcase the work they have done this
season and in seasons past. Participants will see first-
hand how Team 93 is working to provide high-tech
opportunities for students in the Appleton Area School
District and enhance STEM Education in the Fox Valley
and Northeast Wisconsin. The Open House will include
a tour of the team’s facilities along with a display of our
newest robot in the works. 

Appleton East High School

Friday, February 14th - 6-8 pm

Saturday, February 15th - 1-4 pm

www.nacteam93.com


